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Committee/Officer Report Submission
1 message

Annalisa Onnis-Hayden <aonnis@coe.neu.edu> Mon, Aug 29, 2022 at 3:25 PM
To: mail@newea.org

Executive Committee Meeting Date

 September

Name of Committee or Office

 Scholarship Committee

Activities/Decisions Since Last Executive Meeting

 
Since last ECM, the scholarship committee has revised the application process and the requirements. The idea is to
increase the number of applicants and also streamline teh processes for the 3 different scholarships provided. A
document was created, circulated among interested parties and is waiting review and approval by the ECM.

Meetings/Conference Calls Held

 Several calls and email exchanges

Action Plan Committee/Officer Assignments

 created document with proposed changes

Report Submitted by

 Annalisa Onnis-Hayden

Submitter's Email

 aonnis@coe.neu.edu

Date Submitted

 08/29/2022
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